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We currently have one sub driver in training and hope this will help.  We We currently have one sub driver in training and hope this will help.  We 
continue to look at ways to streamline transportation and provide better 
service.   National School Bus Safety Week will be October 17-21. 



Football Football will play Johnstown Northridge on September 23rd.  Middle School has had three losses.  They have one 
player sitting out with an injury leaving us with 13 players.  Coaches are pleased with their progress.  The parents will 
organize a “Pink Out” game on October 14th which is also Senior Night.   Proceeds of shirt sales will benefit cancer 
research. 

Volleyball Volleyball has played well against Tri County North and Houston.  They play Bethel on the 22nd and Versailles 
on the 24th.  Photos and rosters have been turned into the Southwest District for their Program.      

Cheerleading Cheerleading has continued to get better fan involvement for each game. They are currently working on 
promotional items for the teams.   They have helped run special recognition nights like youth/middle school recognition.     

Cross Country Cross Country has brought home hardware for the first time this year.   The Junior High Girls placed 3rd

despite having some missing runners in the Spencerville Invitational. They will run at Versailles on the 24th.    

Golf The boys are winding up the season.  The CCC tournament will be September 22nd at Stillwater Valley.  

Boosters The next meeting is September 28th at 7:00 in the media center.   


